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or. chtries ityder Dear Mr. Collins,
Physicist

*

' Amory B. Lovins In the attached Correspondence, dated May
Physicist, Author 16, 1980, from you to Mr. R.C. Arnold, Senior Vice
nichsid uunion President of Metropolitan Edison Co., the_ subject

' sota totdy of the'correspo6dence is " Submerged Demineralizer System
or. Robert rohn Technica1 Evaluation Report."
Provessor, Sciid St.te

Phyites. cc.neti univ. This letter is a formal request under the
Dr. ceorge wald federal Freedom of Informatit.n Act for me to

unYv)tb t.S.r'[te receive a copy of the referei.ced report.* '
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We are a public interest research organization;
I therefore request that yod waive photocopying expenses
in this case. On the other hand, if you refuse to
waive them, please send.me a bill for the photocop"ing
costs involved and I will send you remuneration
by return mail.

Thank you for your prompt assistance with this.

request. Time is of the essence, since we would like
to analyze the report prior to further work on
implementation of the Submerged Domineralizer System.

Sincerely,

G

Peter Montague, P .D.
Project Director
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May 16,1980 i.

liRC/IMI-80-89 i
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Docket ilo. $0-320

,

iir. R. C. Arnold i*

Senior Vice President d
'ietropolitan Edison Company j.,

100 Interpace Parkway
4

-

Parsippany,I;ew Jersey 07054
. J-

>

. . .
%:

Dear Mr. Arnold: '' y

q,

kSubject: Submerged Demineralized System Technical Evaluation Report
4

We have reviewed your report, subject as above, transmitted to us with fyour letter TLL-160 dated April 10, 1980, and find that we need additional -

infonnation to enable us to complete our evaluation.
. {,

,,

Enclosure 1 is a list of questions for which we would .like to have your j
,

responses by June 6,1980. To facilitate an early response to these
questions, our on-site staff is prepared to meet with you or your designated

,representatives at your earliest convenience to discuss our comments in,

more detail. i
*

-
.

fods&ta. ;-

John T. Collins ;

Deputy Program Director ,

TM1 Program Office 1
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Enclosure: As Stated. -
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